
City of Milaca - Lead Service Line Inventory - Public Par�cipa�on 
The Federal EPA and the MN State Department of Health is requiring the City of Milaca to conduct an inventory of 
all the water services connected to its water system. The City of Milaca is asking residents to par�cipate in a water 
service line material survey to help the city with the required inventory. The survey may be accessed by scanning 
the QR code below or by visi�ng htps://arcg.is/01nqCS. 

The survey is asking residents to enter their property address, water service date of installa�on (if known), the 
resident’s rela�onship to the property, water service material type (if known), and to upload a photo of the water 
service line where it enters the house (typically below the water meter).  

We ask that the survey be completed before June 30, 2024. 

This inventory is a requirement of the Revised Lead and Copper Rule to protect our drinking water. For more 
informa�on about the rule, visit the EPA’s website for the Revised Lead and Copper Rule.  

On behalf of the City of Milaca and Stantec, we thank you for your coopera�on. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farcg.is%2F01nqCS&data=05%7C02%7CChuck.Boser%40stantec.com%7C13efa7c5ea68483f2ad908dc7519c1c6%7C413c6f2c219a469297d3f2b4d80281e7%7C0%7C0%7C638514001009936573%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w4az3qa6o%2F%2Fy6Hl1uvxxdK%2FXBd5X8AbakvrKeWcdDh0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule

